REIMBURSEMENT AGREEMENT

Between the City of Gahanna and the Roby Company, 7100 Muirfield Drive, Dublin Ohio 43017.

WHEARAS A portion of the structure at 93 Granville Street which is owned by the Roby Company blocks
the sight lines for the intersection of Granville Street and South High Street thus creating a safety hazard

for the motoring public. And;

WHEARAS The City of Gahanna desires to mitigate the hazard by causing a portion of the structure to be

removed.

The Roby Company agrees to have a portion of the structure which blocks the sight lines removed. The
City agrees to reimburse the Roby Company for the full expense of the modification estimated to be

$5500 upon completion of the work.

Signed this day 2011
By Mayor as authorized by Ordinance
Signed this day 2011

By representing The Roby Company




